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Spencer Hickman

From: Spencer Hickman
Sent: Wednesday, December 27, 2023 3:38 PM
To: J.J. Lamb
Cc: Thomas Drzazgowski
Subject: Vail Crossings North - DRC Hearing

Good AŌernoon JJ, 
 
We are planning to have a DRC hearing coming up on January 18 for the north secƟon of the Vail Crossings Mixed-Use 
project. The south secƟon was approved at the DRC in March of 2023 (you were present at that meeƟng I believe). If you 
can be there, you will be a voƟng member of the commiƩee just as it was last Ɵme. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Spencer Hickman 
Senior Planner 
Pima County Development Services 
201 N. Stone Av, 1st Floor 
Tucson, AZ 85701 
Spencer.Hickman@pima.gov 
(520)724-6498 
 


